
Board of Management Meeting 

Thursday 19th January 2017 

Agreed Report 

 

 

1. The PDST thanked the school leadership and staff for participating fully in the Forbairt 

programme during the 2015/2016 academic year. 

2. Bishop Kelly invited the whole school community to attend a mass in St. Nathy’s Cathedral, 

Ballaghaderreen on February 1st to celebrate Catholic Schools Week. 

3. Martin Baker tendered his letter of resignation from the Board of Management to the ETB.  He is 

being replaced by Keith Henry. 

4. The Board unanimously agreed that the DEIS inspection report was very positive and extended 

their thanks and congratulations to the whole staff of Corran College. 

5. Junior and Leaving Certificate results from 2016 which were compared to national norms were 

given to all members of the Board for examination.  Comparison to national norms was difficult 

due to the relatively small number of students taking Leaving Certificate level. 

6. The financial report dated 12th November 2016 was distributed to all present for scrutiny.  The 

school budget is in a healthy condition as the end of year approaches. 

7. The Principal gave a detailed account of all the curricular, extracurricular and co curricular 

events since the last meeting was given to the Board.   

8. Next meeting of the Board of Management is on Thursday 23rd March 2017. 

 


